

City of New Bedford

IN COMMITTEE

March 28, 2019

The Honorable City Council 133 William Street New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Honorable Members of the City Council:

The Committee on Veterans Affairs, Elderly, Youth, Health & Housing & Disability Issues at a Meeting held on Monday, March 18, 2019, considered a WRITTEN MOTION, Councillor Giesta, requesting that Christine Sullivan, M.S., Tufts Grant Coordinator and Paula Shriner, CEO of Coastline be invited to the next Committee on Veterans Affairs, Elderly, Youth, Health, Housing and Disability Issues, to present the Age Friendly Initiative, the project's background, and what this means for our City. (Ref'd 9/27/18)

On motion by Councillor Abreu and seconded by Councillor Coelho, the Committee VOTED: To recommend that the City Council go on record in support of the Age Friendly Initiative and thanks Coastline Elderly and the Council on Aging for their involvement in making this initiative possible. This motion passed on a voice vote.

IN COMMITTEE ON VETERANS AFFAIRS, ELDERLY, YOUTH, HEALTH, HOUSING & DISABILITY ISSUES

Councillor Maria E. Giesta, Chairperson

MEG: dmb